STATE OF WASHINGTON

DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY
Northwest Regional Office + PO Box 330316 - Shoreline, Washington 98133-9716+ (206) 594-0000
711 for Washington Relay Service - Persons with a speech disability can call 877-833-6341

July 27, 2021

Gary Simmons
Environmental Engineer

Naval Undersea Warfare Station
610 Dowell Street

Bldg 206

Keyport, WA 98345

Re: State Waste Discharge Permit Modification and FS Addendum
Permit No. ST0007353; USN Undersea Warfare Center

Dear Gary Simmons:

The permit issued to your facility on June 16, 2018 is modified as of July 27, 2021. The modification
includes:

e Modification to the Otto Fuel II reclamation system discharge location and sample point to
Building 514.

e  Under permit condition S9, addition of modified language for notification of nonroutine
discharges.

e Under permit condition S11, addition of authorizations of discharge minor and intermittent
industrial wastewater.

Please replace your existing permit with the enclosed modified permit. Also enclosed is the addendum to
the fact sheet. If you have questions regarding the modification, please contact Maia Hoffiman at (206)
594-0160 or Email at maia.hoffman@ecy.wa.gov

Sincerely,

Kot M&ron—

Rachel McCrea
Water Quality Section Manager
Northwest Regional Office

Enclosure
By Certified Mail: 9171 9690 0935 0214 2640 28

cc: Christopher Sheridan, Kitsap County Public Works (csheridan@co kitsap.wa.us)
Maia Hoffman, Permit Manager (maia.hoffman@ecy.wa.gov)
Chris Smith, Compliance Specialist (chris.smith@ecy.wa.gov)
PARIS: ST0007353; USN Undersea Warfare Center




